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Shayna Balch offered insight to the Phoenix Business Journal on hiring summer interns.

With summer vacation just around the corner, droves of college students will be vying for coveted

internships at a variety of businesses throughout the United States.

Programs that are designed to simply substitute your traditional workforce with low and non-paid

workers can become very problematic for employers, Shayna wrote.

Recently there have been several high-profile cases where individuals classified as interns have

brought claims alleging that they were improperly paid.

Click here to read Shayna’s full article.
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